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| Notice
(For First Year BMS, B.Com (A&F), BAMMC)

Students of First Year BMS, B.Com (Accounting & Finance), BAMMC are
invited for Fresher’s Party to be held in the College Auditorium on Saturday,

20" August, 2022, The timing of the party will be from 10:00 am.

Entertainment programs, games and refreshments have been arranged for the

students.

Students are invited to participate enthusiastically and experience the thrill of

the first year of college life,
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